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Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I acknowledge that the Texas
legislature has been gerrymandered
and terrorized so much that we
non-donating constituents are
lucky to be considered as an
afterthought. I used to be a
Republican, bit I still believe in
fair play, rule of the majority,
and separation of church and
state, so no longer agree with the
party's position, and know they
pose a danger to our country.
So I have mixed feelings about
redistricting, as it will make
blindingly clear what has been
obvious to intelligent observers
for years: Republicans cannot win
unless they cheat and rig the
game. My fellow Texans who have
not seen how fascist our state
government has become are starting
to wake up, and those who still
believe in America will see this
is a step too far.




